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DPW anticipates that collections will increase in upcoming months due to new PCOs 
continuing to come on-board. 
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Monthly ticket issuance was lower than 2014 due to Mardi Gras occurring in March 
last year.  
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DPW reported that they are continuously hiring PCOs and anticipates that staff 
numbers will increase throughout the year. The department will have 40 PCOs in the 
field during Jazz Fest and is currently training another class that will be in the field in 
late April or early May. 
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Despite an increase in booting from 2014, DPW reported that they are not satisfied 
with the 2015 numbers. There are more crews in the field than in last year, and DPW 
expected that this would lead to a steeper increase from 2014.  
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In February, DPW’s new parking enforcement vendor has begun work on collections 
for photo safety violations.  
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DPW reported that they are having trouble staffing up for flasher technicians. These 
issues are related to salary and the domicile requirement. 
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The Bureau of Revenues is recently implemented a new collections management 
system, causing collections data to be a month behind.  
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The reported collections in 2012 and 2013 are an overestimate by approximately 
$100K per month due to an overpayment that has been refunded. 
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The Occupational License renewal deadline for 2015 was later than in past years, and 
the Bureau of Revenues anticipates that March collections will make up for the 
decrease in February. 
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The Bureau of Revenue has experienced staff shortages, leading to a decrease in the 
number of audits completed. The Bureau is currently working to re-staff the audit unit, 
and is working with outside auditors to increase productivity. 
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There has been a slight decrease in the number of field visits due to the 
implementation of a new system and staff turnover. 
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The increase in revenue may be related to the upcoming tax sale. 
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So far in 2015, workers compensation claims are substantially lower than in prior 
years. Risk Management is working with NOPD to ensure more timely reporting. 
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There is a projected 8% increase in expenditures in 2015 over 2014. 
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The increase in fuel usage for DPW and NORDC is a result of the department having 
more operational equipment and personnel than in prior years. 
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As the Police Department increases staffing levels, funds for fuel usage will likely have 
to increase as well. 
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Utilities expenditures are down due to streetlight conversions to more efficient LEDs 
and a decrease in fuel prices. DPW reported that the conversions are nearly complete. 
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The increase in fuel usage for the Police Department is due to new stations and an 
enhancement of the Municipal Training Academy. The city is working on building-by-
building interventions to increase efficiency. 
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